
NOTICE 
TULLYTOWN BOROUGH 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tullytown Borough Council approved the 2015 proposed 
budget on November 11, 2014. The 2015 proposed budget will be available for inspection as of 
Friday, November 14, 2014 at the temporary location of Tullytown Borough Municipal Building, 
578 Main Street, Tullytown, Pennsylvania. The 2015 budget will be considered for adoption at 
the regularly scheduled meeting of Borough Council on Tuesday, December 2, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Municipal Building. 
 
The proposed Tax Levy Ordinance will also be considered for adoption at the December 2, 2014 
Council meeting. The tax will be levied on all real property within the Borough of Tullytown 
subject to taxation for the fiscal year 2015 as follows: 
 

The tax rate for general purposes – the sum of 7.5 mills 
The tax rate for street lighting purposes – the sum of 2 mills 
The tax rate for fire protection purposes – the sum of 2 mills 
 

A copy of the proposed ordinance will be available for review as of Friday, November 14, 2014                                                                                                                             
at the Tullytown Borough Municipal Building during normal business hours and will also be filed 
with the Bucks County Law Library. 
 
Nancy Conner 
Borough Secretary 
 
 
 
 


